
To Students of College of Arts and Sciences 

and Graduate School of Arts and Sciences, 

 

Recently, the information concerning academic affairs 

of the College and the Graduate School has been posted by 

some SNS accounts such as Twitter. Take note that these 

accounts are not official accounts of Academic Affairs 

Division of the College and the Graduate School. 

The official information from the Academic Affairs 

Division is brought to students by:  

○ The official website of College of Arts and Sciences 

/Graduate of Arts and Sciences 

○ UTask-Web，UT-mate 

○ Distributed booklets, handbook, etc. 

○ Notices on Class cancellation, etc. to Komaba Alert 

registrants 

Please note that the College and the Graduate School 

do not bear any responsibility for disadvantage caused by 

information which is not authorized by Academic Affairs 

Division. 
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